
 
 

The City is preparing to commence with construction of the Highway 28 Water Service Renewal  
Project. The following Questions and Answers are intended to provide an overview of the project. 
  
 
  

 1. What is the project? 
 

  Work under this project consists of installing seven (7) new water service connections on 
Highway 28. The existing services are connected to an old undersized watermain which has 
reached end of service life. The new water services will be connected across the highway to 
the existing distribution system.  

 
 2. Where is the project? 
 

  The area covered by this work is located in the 2300 block of Highway 28 (Campbell River 
Road) between Quinsam and Doyle Roads.     

 
  3. When is the construction work going to take place? 
 

 Construction is expected to commence in September 2015 and be completed within two (2) to 
four (4) weeks.  

 
 4. What is the cost of the project? 
 
  The final cost of the project will be known once the project is successfully tendered. 
 
 5. How is the project being funded? 
 
  Budget has been approved in the 2015 Capital Plan and is funded by water utility fees. 
 
 6. Who will be involved in the project design and construction? 
 

  The work will be completed under a design-bid-built model. Design will be completed by the  
  City’s Capital Works and Water Departments with a contractor being hired for construction.  

 
 7. How will traffic be managed during construction? 
 

  Traffic management during construction will be the responsibility of the contractor doing the  
  work. More details about traffic interruptions will be available once the construction contract  
  has been awarded. It is hoped that two-way traffic will remain in effect; however, single lane  
  alternating traffic may be required for short periods of time. More information about road  
  closures and access will be posted with general project information updates on the City’s  
  website.  
 

  

 

Q & A:  Highway 28  Water Service Renewal Project 

For more information visit www.campbellriver.ca or contact the Project Team at: 

E-mail: capitalprojects@campbellriver.ca    Phone: 250.286.5700 
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